Mar. 14,1967

Dear Tom:

By all means go ahead and use the Camus article in the CW Reader.
Glad to hear that the book is still in the works. I had been wondering
what happened to it.

I may eventually use this material with some rewriting in a book.
Probably the best thing would be to copyright it -- no wait a minute:
it is already copyrighted for the CW isn't it? Z2kmkSo leave it at
that. Anyway I will do a certain amount of rewriting on it before it
goes into my book on Camus.

I was glad to hear about the memorial service for AJ and your
remminiscences of him too. It was wonderful that he could come down
here and that I had a chance to meet him and be with him and all of
you for those few days. A great and humble and inpressive person, and
I an glad there is some small recognition of the fact. The Times obituary
was posted on the community notice board by one of the secretaries, and
people were praying for AJ. I said Mass for him of course. We felt
quite close to him, and to all of you, at that time. I see people around
reading his biography too.

A couple of weeks ago they operated on my elbow and I guess it
is better, though it is a bit uncomfortable. But really my hcalth
is quite good and I can be thankful for it. The woods have been great
in the last few days, warm, real spring. Hope you are all well
and I keep you all in my prayers. Pray for me too. At times the
results of the enclosing and narrowing on the people here get to be
a little unconfortable: like now I can't get secretarial help any
more because my last available secretary is so pious that he thinks
I am too wild and controversial to tvpe for. I guess if I write anythin
for CPF I will have to send it up to Nyack and try to get someone to
type it up there. I can also get a little help in Louisville.

God bless all of you, and best always, in Christ,





